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NOTICE OF LETTING 

 
Fulton County Highway Department is requesting bids for the replacement of a 

culvert for Farmers Road District, located on Shinn School Road.  
 

 Proposals may be obtained at the Fulton County Highway Department, 430 E. 
Oak Street, Canton, Illinois 61520-3155.  All bids shall be made on forms furnished by 
the County.  Sealed bids will be accepted until 10:00 a.m., Friday, March 28, 2025, at the 
Fulton County Highway Department.  
 
 The County, in accordance with the laws of the State of Illinois, hereby notifies 
all bidders that it will affirmatively insure that the contract, entered into pursuant to this 
advertisement, will be awarded to the lowest responsible bidder without discrimination 
on the grounds of race, color, sex or national origin. The County reserves the right to 
reject all bids. 
 
      By Order of the Fulton County Board 
      Keith Munter, P.E. 
      County Engineer 
 


